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NEW PEN PAL  
PROGRAM! 

 
The Youth Room has teamed 

up with the Rye School 
Libraries in East Sussex, 

England! 

Have fun writing letters to someone  

your age who lives in Rye, England.   

Learn about life there and make a  

new friend! 

 

Students 8-16 years old are invited to exchange letters with a Pen Pal across the 

Atlantic Ocean! Please print the registration form at ryepubliclibrary.org or come 

into the Youth Room. Students will be randomly matched, by age, before the first 

letter is due on March 15, 2022. The Youth Room will provide envelopes, postage 

and mailing. Need more info? Please call us! 


